Aaron Brown
|

From: Bloss flint

Sent: Thursday, 14 February 2019 10:29 AM
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: No Coal Mine

Categories: Aaron

TO: The Independant Planning Commission

RE: Hume Coal Project

Dear Sirs,

| support the findings of the Planning Department and do not want a coal mine in the Southern Highlands.
This area is known for it's clean air, agricultural farming, horse studs, wineries, good food and tourism and
beautiful countryside that all can enjoy - | don’t want to be breathing in coal dust , nor do | want huge trucks
and coal trains everywhere , and adding to the emissions that are the end result of coal.

The era of coal is over - Climate change is a reality world wide .

Yours sincerely,

Janice Flint





